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Diary Dates – Spring Term 2020

March
Sat 14th – Quiz night in the school hall
Wb Monday 16th – Parent Consultations
Tues 17th – Giant Sing, The Anvil, Yr 1
Mon 23rd – Sponsored Obstacle Course
Weds 25th March – Rock Steady Concert 
9.15am
Thurs 26th – Netball/Football Rally at BCP
Fri 27th – Basingstoke Wellbeing Event

April
Weds 1st – Rugby at Bramley
Fri 3rd – Bags 2 School bags going home
Fri 3rd – Break up for Easter
Mon 6th – Fri 17th – EASTER HOLIDAY
Mon 20th – Summer Term starts
Tues 21st – PTA Movie Night
Thurs 23rd – Sparkling Rugby Tournament Yr
3/4
Fri 24th – Sparkling Rugby Tournament Yr
5/6
Sat 25th – PTA Jumble Sale
Thurs 30th – Bags 2 School collection

Remaining Inset days for 2019/2020
Wednesday 22nd July 2020

‘Pupils get a good deal at this school’ 
(Ofsted, September 2019)

Great News!

As you know, we put forward bids for grant funding from Tadley
Town Council for the development of a sensory garden in the 
courtyard and for new gazebos for the PTA. We are delighted that 
both bids received enough votes to be awarded to us. In fact, the 
sensory garden won the most votes and the PTA bid came 3rd! 
Thank you to all of you who gave up time on Saturday to come 
along and cast your vote 

Dinner Money/trip/Starlings accounts

As we approach the end of the financial year please be reminded 
to settle any outstanding debts you may have. It is important that 
we receive all monies in good time in order to complete the 
processes required to close our accounts for 2019-2020.

Small things, big help! 

Thank you for responding to the ongoing plea for donations of 
boxes of tissues which we continue to receive. The colds and bugs 
continue so we are making very good use of them. Do please keep 
them coming!

Sport Relief
A fantastic £221.40 has been raised today through your generous donations to the Sport Relief fund. The children 
have enjoyed a variety of activities today in mixed age groups across the school. Our youngest children have been 
very enthusiastic about spending time with the older year groups and we are all impressed with how the children 
have worked together to help and support each other.

World Book Day
We celebrated World Book Day last Friday and we were impressed by the children’s costumes and excitement as we 
enjoyed books, reading activities and stories. We do appreciate the effort that goes in to dressing up days and, as 
always, it was evident that our children have valuable support at home for such events.

Sponsored Obstacle Course
After the success of last year’s event we are holding a sponsored obstacle course on Monday 23rd March. Look out 
for further information which is coming home with your child from Mrs Stupples.
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